
Join us for 
Visioning Workshops
The City of Oakley is updating its General Plan - a 
document that serves as the City’s ‘playbook’ for 
decisions on land use, infrastructure, public services, 
resource conservation, and much more!  The update 
will ensure the General Plan continues to reflect the 
vision and values of the community and will also 
address recent requirements of State law related to 
environmental justic, climate adaptation, and mobility 
and circulation. 

Join us at the upcoming Visioning Workshops to 
discuss the future of Oakley.  Each workshop will be 
held at the Oakley Community Recreation Center 
located at 1250 O‘Hara Avenue, Oakley.

Workshop #1
Community Vision
Wednesday, June 5, 2019 @ 6:00 pm
This workshop will focus on identifying and confirming 
the vision for Oakley’s future.  Workshop participants 
will be invited to identify the City’s assets as well as 
challenges that should be addressed. Environmental 
justice, including social equity and access to a healthy 
and safe living environment, and approaches to 
address adaptation to the e�ects of climate change will  
be discussed.

Workshop #2
Mobility
Wednesday, June 12, 2019 @ 6:00 pm
This workshop will focus on mobility, including 
complete streets, access to transit, facilities for 
pedestrians and bicyclists. This workshop will also 
include an overview of comments related to the vision 
for the community and input regarding environmental 
justice and climate change.

CONTACT THE PROJECT TEAM!
If you would like to provide comments and input on the 
General Plan Update process or be added to the project 
mailing list, please contact us by mail, email, or by phone:

Joshua McMurray
Planning Manager
Planning Division
City of Oakley
3231 Main Street
Oakley, CA 94561
O�ce: 952-625-7000
mcmurray@ci.oakley.ca.us

Get Involved!
Your input is needed to plan for Oakley’s future.
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